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In the latest FBHVC Newsletter there is welcome news that in response to requests from members for 
information on GDPR, the FBHVC has found a specialist company, Nettitude, and commissioned them to 
write a bespoke briefing on GDPR for its members. The V8 Registrar carried out his own research and a 
briefing note on the new data protection regulations due to come in on 25

th
 May 2018 was prepared and 

released on the V8 Website on 8
th
 April 2018 setting out the purpose and use of data collected by the V8 

Register, data access for fellow members and data security. Briefing note 

http://www.v8register.net/dp/news180402new-data-protection-briefing.htm

